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Dear Parents 

Events for new Year 7 Students and their Parents 
 

As your child’s new Head of Year, I am pleased to inform you of the Year 7 Induction Evening (parents 
only) that is taking place at 7.00pm on Tuesday 18th June 2024 in the Lecture Theatre. This will be a 
valuable opportunity to meet other parents and to find out more about what we hope will be an engaging 
and fulfilling start to life at Senior School for your child. 

 
Year 7 Induction Day will be taking place for all new students on Friday 28th June 2024. Your child 
will be spending the day at the Senior School to acquaint themselves with their new friends and 
environment. Students should arrive promptly at the Auditorium at 11.00am. They will have lunch in the 
Dining Room and will be ready for collection at 3.00pm. Please use the Auditorium (visitors) car park 
for drop off and collection. Lingfield Prep Year 6 students will spend the first part of the morning in the 
Prep School, and they will be escorted to the Senior School at 11:15am, returning at 3.00pm. Please 
collect your child from the Prep School at the usual time. 

 
The only items that any of the students need to bring are trainers for PE. School uniform should not be 
worn on this occasion. The students should arrive dressed in appropriate sporting attire (any shorts, T- 
shirts etc.) in preparation for the fun sporting/PE activities taking place. Lingfield Prep School students 
will come into school in their own clothes that morning. In case of adverse weather, it is also advisable 
to bring tracksuit trousers and tops and indoor trainers. The children will be divided into teams and will 
all participate in various activities including art, drama, music, and sports. 

 
Please complete a very short online form to confirm your child’s attendance at the Induction Day and 
also advise of any allergies/medical conditions we would need to be aware of.  To access the form, 
please click on the following link: https://forms.office.com/e/bkpNpamEqQ. 
 
 
I will be available at the end of the afternoon if you have any particular queries or concerns you wish to 
discuss, and can also be contacted at lovedaya@lingfieldcollege.co.uk 
 
I look forward to seeing you on both days. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Andrew Loveday   
Head of Year 7 

 
 
 

 


